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Dates to Remember 

 

 

Monday, December 9th 

Board Meeting - 8:00 PM 

 

Thurs., December 12th  

Curriculum Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

December 23rd - 31st 

Holiday Recess 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Wednesday, January 1st 

New Year's Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

View full school Calendar 

 

  
Dear GCS Families,   

  

I write this Kitelet with an enormous amount of gratitude to all of our GCS 
staff, children, families, Board of Directors and Trustees.  Each has 
contributed in their own special way to the success of both our Breakfast 
Food Drive and our 15th Annual Home Tour.  As a school, we collected 178 
pounds of breakfast food items that were shared with the local food bank, 
Loaves and Fishes.  Most of us are surrounded by love and everyday 
essentials and often don't even realize that many don't have the basics such 
as breakfast.   We are reminded of how thankful we are for all that we have, 
and appreciate the opportunities to promote kindness and empathy in our 
classrooms. 

Groton Community Home Tour 

And then there is the Home Tour - a culmination of MANY hands and six 
months of planning, meeting, and volunteering.. No job was too small. This 
year's tour was a tremendous success, outselling any other year in tickets, 
lunch orders, and baked goods. We were so fortunate to have had a 
beautiful day for being outside and are grateful to the many volunteers that 
worked together to make this event such a success. We are also grateful to 
the community at large, from those that shared their homes with us, to the 
local businesses that sponsored our event or made donations, to the 
generous contributors for our Chance Table, and the community members 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pILlQMn-Lmsj3YtE9rG-a6rlsolsem6XvI8dKFYBg3d80w0_YMiVkRS5zoWImZx-IHtCBY9XpgGJp1ITQkXuY91hYwNjKp8c11XuAOZ2LPn48bU55vIz0d7NadsohV5wQRk5pvaWcIlTp2IsQXZHq86KpYhlS5zms5M0P9udpqJRo8l-AJPQ_W3zfpyn3VMt9Ms86Fj3W1A=&c=qiWgGpHmoZlFtS8TVQN_rq041zwJElXJS-nqqjXhakcyh6Uy_bmdpg==&ch=KMu90Rdd1Z2oe7ilCq63nUGDO93yp3nxe3KJWz8G8EsPCJXSaBWLqQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pILlQMn-Lmsj3YtE9rG-a6rlsolsem6XvI8dKFYBg3d80w0_YMiVkbmaQ8gUffaSQAi4B7kBXYSCo2R7HGCcgVC-SU_KhJTnYE91w_58T1mjr-kLBbzt88F-txt0PO3mJtWwzp_Yw_luDb8Urm-iG5yU1IT_xtFhoSdzFSBYT31fmfw6tZuHNv927A1EENl8&c=qiWgGpHmoZlFtS8TVQN_rq041zwJElXJS-nqqjXhakcyh6Uy_bmdpg==&ch=KMu90Rdd1Z2oe7ilCq63nUGDO93yp3nxe3KJWz8G8EsPCJXSaBWLqQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pILlQMn-Lmsj3YtE9rG-a6rlsolsem6XvI8dKFYBg3d80w0_YMiVkbmaQ8gUffaSmRhmndNQU0T1BLxWVgGEjTl_4bUyy4UMvESesahzgUZanNNw3ByhkUEZrwY4lg-J02o4gywO_GAo08eD3eRGi87DGnqZ-uk3RCc9I0eAy0bwhOOc9MUaSedj4Z_rrzHDqytWKBD1EqmBK9jZVZ25KFnm1FANTD76iXPfMLN8gmeERJkgV5Dbhe5IVwPiZ1fc&c=qiWgGpHmoZlFtS8TVQN_rq041zwJElXJS-nqqjXhakcyh6Uy_bmdpg==&ch=KMu90Rdd1Z2oe7ilCq63nUGDO93yp3nxe3KJWz8G8EsPCJXSaBWLqQ==


  

Quick Links 

Get Involved 

 

Helpful Resources 

 

GCS Philosophy 

 

  

that went on the tour. Stay tuned for the final results as we are still working 
through all of the numbers. As a non-profit, we are reminded that our tuition 
does not cover expenses, and fundraising is needed to close that gap and 
keep increases to a minimum.  See 2019 Home Tour Highlights! 

Curriculum Day 

As a staff, we are all grateful too, for our November Curriculum Day and the 
opportunity to gather together to learn and grow as educators..   Our training 
focused on organization and aesthetics, both for ourselves and in our 
classroom environments, and how focusing on these priorities effect young 
children.  Working with our recent accreditation results and reviewing the 
NAEYC Code of Ethical Conduct was also a focus.  Teams especially 
appreciate the opportunity to lunch together and collaborate.  This time as 
a group helps us to be the best that we can be, and we thank you for giving 
us the gift of these curriculum days, as we know how tricky scheduling and 
childcare can be for families 

Family Photos 
A special thank you to Erin Chapman Imagery for donating her talent and 
time in our "Hug Your Kids" family photos. Several of our families were 
privileged to have Erin document their family time and we are grateful for 
her generosity. 

Holiday Shopping 
Are you looking for great holiday gifts? Stop by the lobby to purchase this 
year's "Peace Dove" ornaments and/or our new GCS thermal burlap 
shopping bag to benefit our Forward Motion Campaign. We are also offering 
families the chance to purchase gift cards through the Scrip Program.  It is 
an opportunity to buy the gift cards you may already want to purchase, at 
the same cost to you, but with a percentage going back to the school.  Click 
here to learn more: 

 

www.grotoncommunityschool.org/shop-with-scrip-and-support-your-
school/ 

 

Finally, with Black Friday just around the corner and lots of shopping to be 
had, register GCS as your non-profit of choice with Amazon Smile and they 
will donate a percentage of your purchase to the school. It is quick and easy 
and again, at no charge to you!! 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to the Welch Family on the birth of their son, Benjamin 
(brother, Alex, is in the Toddler Class). 
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Thank You! 
Thank you to Katie Bach, Jen Burke, Amanda Gagnon, Mairead Orpen, 
Hannah Pugh & Cathy Wong for their food & beverage contributions for this 
month's Board of Trustee meeting. 

  

We'd also like to thank the following for their donations to GCS this month: 
John Amaral and Forge & Vine for staff snacks, Joanie Caruso for 
curriculum materials, the Foster family for board books, Patty Hammond for 
a Special Edition Newsweek magazine featuring Mr. Rogers, the Hand 
family for a Mr. Rogers figurine, and the Lopez & Wiczynski families for 
containers. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving, 

 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 


